2014 Ellen & Milton Cantor Israel Scholarship Fund Application Form

The Ellen and Milton Cantor Israel Scholarship Fund was created by Milton Cantor in 1997 in memory of his wife, Ellen. It recognizes the central role an Israel experience plays in the formation of an American youth's positive Jewish identity. It recognizes that Israel teen programs are seen as somewhat of a birthright, not just a great summer activity. It is designed to provide an annual scholarship to a junior or senior high school student from the Greater Louisville area in order for that individual to participate in an organized educational opportunity in Israel, which will help ensure a strong, educated Jewish presence in the future

The guidelines for application and selection are as follows:

- 1. Students must make written application to the Ellen & Milton Cantor Israel Scholarship Fund of the Foundation for Planned Giving. (You may email this form to sbromberg@jewishlouisville.org to fulfill this requirement.)
- 2. Each applicant must submit a written recommendation from his/her rabbi or an appropriate Jewish communal professional, in addition to the completed application.
- 3. The applicant will commit to participate in voluntary community activities upon his/her return from Israel.
- 4. The length of the trip shall be approximately four weeks.

TO BE CONSIDERED FOR THIS SCHOLARSHIP, ALL MATERIALS MUST BE RECEIVED BY DECEMBER 31, 2013.

Name:	
Address:	
City:	
State:	
Zip Code:	
Age:	
School:	
Grade:	
Email Address:	
Parent(s) or Guardian(s) Names:	
Synagogue/Temple:	
If other synagogue name and location:	

Please answer these questions to apply for the scholarship. **Briefly describe the program you want to attend in Israel.**

Briefly describe your reasons for wanting to attend:

Describe your Jewish education to date:

Describe your volunteer experiences, extracurricular activities and any awards received in the Jewish community:

Describe your volunteer experiences, extracurricular activities and any awards received in the general community:

What qualifies you for the recognition given by the Cantor Fund?:

What types of community volunteer activities would you be interested in upon your return from Israel:

What benefit do you hope to receive by participating in this trip to Israel:

If you do not have room on this form for all the information you would like us to have as we consider your application, please send an e-mail to sbromberg@jewishlouisville.org.

This application will not be considered complete until we have received a letter of recommendation from a Jewish professional in the community. Letters and any additional support material should be sent to Stew Bromberg, at the Jewish Community of Louisville, 3600 Dutchmans Lane, Louisville, KY 40205.

TO BE CONSIDERED FOR THIS SCHOLARSHIP, ALL MATERIALS MUST BE RECEIVED BY DECEMBER 31, 2013.

An interview with a member of the JCL staff may be scheduled at a later date.